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I fully support this measure, it is time to end mail-in-ballots once and for all.  I am 

doubtful that this will make it through, and am more skeptical that Oregon, because of 

the larger cities that continually vote Democrat will change.  I am glad to see this 

come up for a vote, which means there is a ray of hope.  I recommend that everyone 

support this bill, on both sides of the aisle. 


